COMHAIRLE BHAILE EADAN DOIRE
EDENDERRY TOWN COUNCIL

Aras an Bhaile, Eadan Doire, Co. Uibh Fhaili
Town Hall, Edenderry, Co. Offaly

Tel/ Teileafén Fax/Faxsuimhir Email/Riomhphost
(046) 973 1256 (046) 973 1921 edentc@oftalycoco.ie

8" August, 2006.

To Each Local Authority

A Chara,

I wish to advise that the Elected Members of Edenderry Town Council adopted the following
motion at their monthly meeting held on Wednesday 12" July 2006, and requested that it be
forwarded to you for your support:

“That the Government provide more funding for the upkeep of our country roads, so that they
can be made safer for motorists.”

Mise, le meas,

2

Caroline Demps"e
Town Clerk
Edenderry Town Council
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8" August, 2006.

To Each Local Authority

A Chara,

[ wish to advise that the Elected Members of Edenderry Town Council adopted the following
motion at their monthly meeting held on Wednesday 12" July, 2006, and requested that it be
forwarded to you for your support:

“In the interest of safety on our roads, that the use of loose chippings be discontinued and for
a better and safer road surface to be used.”

Mise, le meas,
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Caroline Démi)/g‘éy
Town Clerk
Edenderry Town Council
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8" August, 2006.

To Each Local Authority

A Chara,

[ wish to advise that the Elected Members of Edenderry Town Council at their monthly

meeting held on 12" July, 2006, supported the proposal that the Government should be
encouraging ‘educational motoring.’

The concept would involve setting up ‘training areas’ for learner drivers in order that they can
experience in a controlled atmosphere, road hazards such as potholes, a slippery surface or
fog. The proposal was put forward as one suggestion in bringing about a reduction in the
unacceptable number of road deaths. I will also be forwarding details of this proposal to the
Ministers for Transport and for the Environment, Heritage and Local Government.

Mise, le meas,
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Caroline Dempse}’;

Town Clerk
Edenderry Town Council



